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Review of Germany

Armenia warmly welcomes the delegation of Germany and thanks for the presentation of the comprehensive National Report. 
We commend Germany’s steadfast adherence to the UPR process and the persistent efforts to ensure rights and freedoms for all citizens. 
We note with satisfaction that over the past few years, Germany has undertaken further legislative measures to reinforce the fight against corruption with the instruments of criminal law, particularly with regard to the steps taken in 2021 to upgrade the offences of taking of bribes and giving of bribes to elected officials. We recommend to continue efforts in this regard. 
We would like to thank Germany for its leadership and excellent cooperation in the framework of Human Rights Council and wish all the success in the fourth UPR cycle.
Thank you. 
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